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DUE TO THE RED FLAG RULE THAT BECAME  
EFFECTIVE MAY 1, 2009 

 
 
 

We are required by the Federal Trade Commission to 
have a photo ID on file for every patient in order to 

prevent identify theft.  
 

If the address on your photo ID is not current, we must 
also have a copy of mail correspondence on file (utility 
bill or credit card statement with your name and current 

address).  
 

 If this is your first visit and you do not have all of the 
required information, we are required to reschedule your 

appointment. 
 

If the patient is a minor we are required to have the 
above information on file for the legal guardian. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 


